HEALTH & SAFETY MEASURES FOR CHELSEA OPERA
AUDIENCES

Your health and safety remain our biggest priority as we begin the fall season. We will continue
to follow COVID-19 guidelines issued by the Center for Disease Control, New York State and
New York City as circumstances continue to change. To ensure the safety of our community,
the following protective measures will be in place at all Chelsea Opera performances in NYC:

All audience members must be fully vaccinated. You are considered fully vaccinated two weeks
after you have received a second dose in a two-dose vaccine series or two weeks after you have
received a single-dose vaccine.

All audience members must provide in-person verification of vaccination against Covid-19 with
a vaccine approved by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) or by the World Health
Organization (WHO).

Prior to entering, you will be asked to provide proof of vaccination through:
1. the CLEAR app (if available to you);

2. the Excelsior Pass (for New York State residents) plus photo ID;

3. the NYC COVID Safe app (for New York City residents) plus photo ID;

4. or an original/photocopy or photograph of vaccination card plus photo ID.

Children under the age of 12, for whom there is no current vaccine available, are not permitted
to enter the performance space regardless of the vaccination status of their guardian.

Upon entering St. John's, you will be required to wear a face mask at all times.

We encourage those who are not yet fully vaccinated, or who choose not to be, or are not yet
able to be, to enjoy the concert virtually.



